Christmas newsletter

Wow what a year! Christmas is quickly approaching us, and we have tried our very best to organise and plan as many exciting things as possible to ensure the children have a wonderful experience!
Here this year’s itinerary
w/c 7th December 2020
· Our Christmas sing along, this will be ongoing all week so please bring any clothing/costumes you may want your child to wear, on the first day of the week your child attends.
· We will also be raising money for Christmas jumper day, this is officially Friday 11th December, however we have decided to do this all week so all children benefit from participating.
w/c 14th December
For this week as it’s the last week before Christmas we have decided to do something special every day!! So here we go!
Monday: bring your favourite game to pre-school (3 -4 years old)
Teddys bears picnic, bring your favourite teddy (2-3 years old)
Tuesday: Christmas treats (baking)
Wednesday: Messy play
Thursday: Party day: we have decided to do this and allow all children to attend, therefore no one misses out, if this is not your child’s day you may bring them in at 11am and collect them at 1pm, for party food we are asking parents to bring an item of food, to contribute towards the party,  this cannot be baked at home, it has to be  sealed packaging, shop bought.
If your child has an allergy, please bring your child their own designated food, to ensure we can cater for their allergy. If doing this please don’t feel the need to contribute to bringing food in.
A list of food will be on the door, please add your name against the item of food you would like to bring, we may need a couple of names on each item, to ensure we have enough to go around!
Friday: movie day, come in your PJS
There will be a post box outside pre-school if your child wants to bring cards in for their friends, we will be handing these out during carpet time.
Pre school will close on Friday 18th December, at 2pm this is to enable the pre-school, room to be deep cleaned ready for our return in January
Pre-school will reopen on Tuesday 5th January 2021
Once again thank you so much for your continued support over this very difficult year.  Let’s hope 2021 is a better year!
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from Vicky and all the team at Cowling Pre-school


